
 December 2023 Newsletter 

 The NZARRA Executive team would like to wish all our club members a very 
 Merry Christmas and a safe Happy New Year 

 We look forward to all the exciting events coming up in 2024 

 Special General Meeting - NZARRA Constitution 
 By  now,  your  Club  Secretary  should  have  circulated  the  updated  NZARRA  Constitution  for 
 you to look over. If you would like a copy, you can find it on our Association website. 

 The  Special  General  Meeting  (SGM)  to  ratify  this  Constitution,  will  be  held  via  online  Zoom 
 on the 11th February 2024 at 10am. 

 If  your  club  has  any  comments,  feedback  or  questions  regarding  the  Constitution,  please 
 send them to  secretary@rocknroll.org.nz  before 14th  January 2024. 

 If  you  are  interested  in  attending  the  SGM  as  a  delegate,  let  your  club  know.  Delegate 
 names are to be in the hands of the Association Secretary before 28th January 2024. 

 2024 Annual General Meeting 
 Saturday 25th May, 2024 
 Next  year’s  AGM  is  a  physical  meeting  to  be  held  at  Strathmore  Park  Community  Centre, 
 Te Tuhunga Rau. 108 Strathmore Avenue, Strathmore Park, Wellington. 

 ●  Remits due by 27th March, 2024. 
 ●  Executive Nominations due by 26th April, 2024. 
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 Please  email  Remits  and  Nominations  to  our  Association  Secretary.  You  can  find  forms  on 
 our Association website under the forms tab. 

 More  information  will  be  advised  closer  to  the  time,  please  keep  an  eye  out  for  this  via  our 
 email, facebook or website. 

 Judges 

 Nominations for Head Judge 
 Entry closes 26 April 2024. 

 Nomination forms are on the Asscociation website under judges tab. 

 Nominations  must be emailed strictly to the Association  Secretary only  . 

 Reimbursements for Officials and Judges 
 Please be reminded of Rule Book 8.13 and Book B Section 3.5 

 Reimbursements  shall  be  no  more  than  the  Air  New  Zealand  smart  saver  or  equivalent 
 airfare  including  reasonable  insurance  fees  excluding  commission,  or  mileage  at  the  current 
 cents per km rate as listed in Book B,  whichever is  the lesser. 

 2024 Nationals 
 Junior Nationals  29th - 31st March 2024 
 Hosted by Invercargill Rock ’n’ Roll Club. 
 Venue: Stadium Southland, Invercargilll 

 Junior  National  entries  are  due  and  to  be  in  the  hands  of  the  Association  Secretary  by  6th 
 February 2024. 

 For more information please refer to the National Championship Page under 2023 Juniors. 

 Team Top Club Song: 
 My Boyfriend's Back  by The Angels  137  2.34mins 

 Junior Trophies: 

 Please  return  all  trophies  won  at  Drifters  Junior  Nationals  2023,  engraved  and  polished 
 to: 

 NZARRA  -  C  /  O:  S  Macfarlane  19  Robertson  Street,  Richmond  Invercargill  9810 
 before 29 February 2024. 
 Please  remember  that  trophies  are  to  be  securely  wrapped  and  packaged  to  prevent 
 damage in transit and to please use a track and trace courier. 

 Please  advise  the  Association  Secretary  that  trophies  have  been  sent,  so  we  know  to 
 expect them. 
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 Senior Nationals  25th - 27th October, 2024 
 Hosted by Christchurch Rock ’n’ Roll Club 
 Venue: Lincoln Event Centre, Christchurch 

 2025 National Host Clubs 
 Junior Nationals 18th - 20th April 2025 Hosted by Kapi Mana Rock ‘n’ Roll Club 
 Senior Nationals 24th - 27th October, 2025 Hosted by Tauranga Rock ‘n’ Roll Club 

 NZARRA Social Media 
 Are  you  aware  that  the  Association  has  a  facebook  page  or  that  we  are  on  Instagram?!  If 
 not  go  have  a  look,  give  it  a  like  and  keep  an  eye  on  there  for  the  latest  information  and 
 share on your club newsletter or facebook page. 

 Please  let  your  club  members  know  that  this  newsletter  is  also  available  on  the  Association 
 website. 

 Kind regards, 

 Neva Zainey 
 Secretary NZARRA Inc 
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